Minutes of the PPG  meeting  23RD October 2017

Agenda of the meeting:

1) CQC  outcome

2)Dr Gadhvi’s retirement
3) Childhood & adult obesity – public discussion for patients to attend 8th of November  

4) Hub service
5) Extended hours

Here is the list of people present at the meeting:

J E -chair PPG

S L-chair PPG 

 R P-patient

 D T-patient

 E A-patient

 Paulette Kerr-Practice manager

 Myra Ward- Practice Administrator
Dr. Ushma. Gadhvi

Dr Abdul Pathan

M L-receptionist

1 )Mrs Myra  Ward was opening the evening by announcing that from the 1st of November she will not be the practice manager for the Gadhvi practice and her role will be carried out by Ms Paulette Kerr.  Myra will still be a part of the team.

Second visit of CQC was rated as good. We are still looking to improve telephone access.
Another point we have to work on is people which are not engage with the system – mental health.
2) From the 1st of July Dr M Gadhvi   retired. A book will be open in reception for the patients if they want to write any messages   for Dr Gadhvi.

The practice name is going to be change in the future. 

Right now Dr A  Pathan and Dr U Gadhvi are partners. From 13th of November a new Dr will join the practice. Dr Esta Odongo is going to be a salaried practitioner.
Patients suffering with asthma can be seen in the practice by the nurse or a clinical pharmacist.

A new service is available for minor eye condition - is called Minor eye condition Service. It Is provided by a local optometrist and the self -referral can be collected from the surgery.

The service is designed for recently   occurring medical eye conditions such as:

· Red eye(s)

· Significant recent discharge from or watering from the eye
· Mild trauma

· Suspected foreign body in the eye

· Mild pain and/or discomfort in the eyes.

4) From 1st of November the practice will provide another service called -Primary care access hubs in London.  The service is run  by locum doctors and is suitable for medical conditions such as : colds, earaches, contraception ‘etc.
Each practice has allocated   appointments proportional with the number of patients they got.

As  the patient is calling and if he is willing to be seen by Hub service(third party service) , we are registering the patient and book an appointment . Patient is going to be told where he needs to go and what time.
5 )Patients  which are working long hours can be booked on the extended hours clinic . Those clinics will be every Tuesday starting from 7th of November from 6.30 pm to 7.15pm.

Our next PPG meeting is going to be on the 22nd of January   2018 at 6.30pm.
